
The Village of Pellston is in the process of updating our Master Plan. The Master Plan 2022 Survey 

reflects the long-term vision for the Village of Pellston. Input from the public is an essential part 

of the planning process, so we need your input regarding future goals and projects! Please take 

the time to fill out this survey and let your voice be heard!  Your feedback is very important to us. 

Hard copies of the survey are available at the Village Hall and may be returned to 125 N. Milton St 

or P. O. Box 468 Pellston, MI 49769 Thank you! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VillageofPellstonMasterPlan 
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